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1 April 2004

Dear Fellows,

Survey on services related to e-learning

The Academy is considering enhancing e-learning services provided to Fellows.  These include subscribing e-Knowledge Gateway from Hospital Authority for the Academy library and adding Single-Sign-On facility in the Membership & Learning Management System.  Please refer to the questionnaire for more details.

The Academy Council would like to know whether Fellows would find these services useful and helpful before committing the services.  We shall be grateful if Fellows would spare a few minutes to complete the questionnaire at the back of this letter and fax [(852) 2505 5577 or (852) 2505 3149] it back to the Academy by 30 April 2004.

Thank you.

Yours sincerely,
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Dr. K.W. Chu
Dr. F.L. Chan

Honorary Secretary
Director of CME & CPD  

10/F, HKAM Jockey Club Building, 99 Wong Chuk Hand Road, Aberdeen, Hong Kong

Tel: (852) 2871 8888  Fax: (852) 2505 5577 E-mail: hkam@hkam.org.hk


